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Comments: Forest Service:  

 

Please continue to phase out the ANILCA cabins, because they should never have been allowed to be

constructed in Alaska's magnificent wilderness areas in the first place.  The easing of restrictions regarding cabin

construction and ownership will lead to a gradual and relentless increase in human occupation and activity

resulting in the eventual complete loss of Alaska's wilderness.  Preservation of Alaska's wilderness must be a top

priority of the Forest Service, and removing ANILCA cabins and preventing human invasion of Alaska's natural

and beautiful wilderness areas is a necessity.


